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Briefing Note

We receive a large number of enquiries from former employees of the
electricity industry seeking to iden�fy where to apply for their deferred
pensions under the ESPS.

The process of claiming is simple you need to contact to the Pensions
administrator of your The star�ng point is establishing which of the
many schemes is responsible for payment. Since priva�sa�on many
businesses have changed name, been sold and even gone into
liquida�on.

If you know the current successor the process is simple, no�fy the
pensions administrator of the scheme with your name, address and NI
number and they will provide the necessary paperwork . We have
posted a list of current scheme administrators. If you do not know the
successor the process is more complex. The ESPS records have now
been transferred to the the governments pension tracing service. If you
type your details into their search engine - the engine is very specific so
you may need to try varia�ons of the company name
www.gov.uk/find-pension-contact-details

If that is not successful you can find company you can check online for
the names of closed and exis�ng UK companies with
h�ps://find-and-update.company-informa�on.service.gov.uk/

An alterna�ve is to contact the overall scheme administrators who are
Capita. The contact is Peter Rolland 02077094834 or via e-mail on

espscontact@capita.co.uk


